
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

June 13, 2025 
 
          CERTIFIED MAIL 

      RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
Mr. Kyle Absolom 
11241 Laurie Dr.  
Studio City, CA 91604 
Phone: 310-339-0952 
absolomkyle@gmail.com 
 
Re: Notice of Termination: Agreement for Commission of Public Art Work – Contract 

C48070A 
 
Dear Mr. Absolom: 
 
This letter serves as the City of Palm Desert’s (“City”) formal written notice of termination of the 
Agreement for Commission of Public Art Work (“Agreement”) with Kyle Absolom (“Artist”), dated 
July 11, 2024, (Contract No. C48070A), pursuant to Section 16 of the Agreement.  
 
In accordance with section 16, the City may, for its own convenience, terminate the Agreement 
by written notice to the Artist. Accordingly, this notice confirms termination effective June 12, 2025 
(“Effective Date”). The Artist will be compensated only for work satisfactorily completed prior to 
the Effective Date and shall not be entitled to any further compensation thereafter.  
 
Thank you for your services on the project. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free contact 
Erica Powell, Public Art Management Analyst, at (760) 776-6346 or via email at 
epowell@palmdesert.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Escobedo 
Interim City Manager 
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